
 
 

 

Improvements to Animal Welfare in Transport 

The current rules aimed at protecting animal welfare in transport are 
derived from directly applicable EU law, Council Regulation No 
1/2005. The Regulation sets out the requirements that anyone 

transporting animals in connection with an economic activity must 
comply with. There are growing concerns that the current 

requirements for the transport of animals do not reflect the latest 
scientific evidence on how best to protect animal welfare during 

transport. 

We are consulting in England and Wales on ending live animal exports for 
slaughter and fattening that begin in or transit through England or Wales, 

and further improvements to animal welfare in transport. 
 

Please click on the link below to find out more information and give us your 
views by taking part in the online survey. 

 
https://consult.defra.gov.uk/transforming-farm-animal-health-and-welfare-

team/improvements-to-animal-welfare-in-transport 
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